
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

The O’Neill Public School Board of Education will hold it's regular 

meeting at the Administrative Office, 410 East Benton, O'Neill, NE 

68763 on Monday, June 18, 2018 at 7:30 PM. The meeting will 
include the holding of a public hearing to discuss, consider and 

receive input on the Student Fees Policy #504.19.  The agenda is 

kept continuously current and may be reviewed at the same 

location. 


